
Trustees of the M.N. Spear Memorial Library
September 26, 2023 7:30pm, on Zoom

Minutes

 Members present: Michele Regan-Ladd, Mel DeSilva, Kate Cell, Brad Foster
 Mary Anne Antonellis: Library Director

The Trustees unanimously recommended Elizabeth Murphy to fill the existing vacancy on the 
Library Board of Trustees to the Selectboard. 

Elizabeth Murphy introduced herself. She wants to be the voice of parents of small children on 
the board. She has experience with strategic planning, budgeting, events, fundraising, and 
program development. 

The Selectboard unanimously voted to appoint Elizabeth Murphy to the Library Board of 
Trustees.

Next meeting: Tuesday, October 30th at 7:30pm

Respectfully submitted by Melanie (Mel) DeSilva, Secretary, Library Board of Trustees


